
 

Mr. J. R. Menzies, 
Chief, Pubiic Hto th Engineering Div., 

455- -10 -13 

Chief, Industrial he._,lth Laboratory. November 22, 1951. 

I am sending you herewith a copy of "Environmental Samp- 
ling Locat..ons" which is the .field >>andb.ok for ray staff wi:o 
have gone to Yellowknife. The sampling pattern is based on 
the schedale laid down for .he compa .ies in the included copy 
of Dr. Charron's memorandum to Mr. Gibson dated Feb. 11, 195G. 

Owing to technical difficulties, no air sapling or stack 
efficiency tests can be conducted .dntil spring, 1952. We 
will cover these as well as resartplint accon ing to the same 
sched lie as is now being used. 

Urinalysis on 100 persons is being done in the Indust- 
rial Health Laboratory; snow and ve; ;etn_tion will be done by 
Mr. Fournier, Chief of the Chemical Laboratory, Mineral Drc ss- 
ing and Process Metallurgy Division, Mines Branch; water by 
arrangeent with you, and food by Dr. Boss ChapLan of the 
Food and Drug Laboratory. 

It is likely that water samples will arrive ¿.t Mr. Art - 
lett's laboratory early next week and will continue for per - 
haps another ten days. I am to be notified by my field staff 
waat water sa ..lples are shipped 6 nd when and will so notify you. 
V o .,ld you kindly have Mr. Artlett advise you when he receives 
water samples, and if any do not arrive in good condition 
would ;you hz ve him supply the au..: ers so that I can notify 
staff to repeat the sampling. 

I did atte .pt last week to secure you for some final meet- 
ings, but l _.tiler you were not able to contact os before you 
left the city. 

Kingsley Kay. 


